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Approved Web Browsers Update for Coverall
February 2020
In an effort to look for ways to improve usability & issue triaging, AIG reviewed web browsers compatibility for Coverall. 

As part of this exercise Goggle Chrome is identified as the preferred web browser.
Listed below are the AIG preferred browsers going forward for the Coverall application.  
· Google Chrome – Preferred Primary browser

· Internet Explorer – Preferred Secondary browser

Coverall Helpdesk & IT support team uses these preferred browsers for triaging production issues & certifying monthly releases.
The following browsers are supported but not preferred. 
· Firefox

· Microsoft Edge

Using these browsers might cause delay in triaging application issues.

How does this impact Coverall Users?

· If you are using preferred browsers mentioned above, there is no impact.

· If you are using Firefox or Microsoft Edge, we would recommend switching to preferred browsers while using Coverall application.

· If you are using any other browser not listed above, we strongly advise to switch to preferred browsers. Issues identified using these browsers will not be resolved.

If you have questions or need assistance, 
Please contact AIG Broker Services <toserve@aig.com>
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